
Your medical record is part of a shared system that

connects many healthcare providers in our area. This

helps ensure you get faster, safer, and better care,

because your care team has the right information 

at the right time.

Only people involved in your care are allowed to look

at your health record. We follow strict rules under

Ontario’s health privacy law (PHIPA) to keep your

information safe.

We understand that some visits can feel sensitive or

personal. If you have any concerns about your visit

today, please speak with your healthcare provider. 

We are here to support you.

We Use a Shared Medical Record 
in South Georgian Bay

If you wish to contact the Privacy Coordinator for more

information, please email privacy@gbfht.ca. 


